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Notice of Upcoming Roadworks on the N22 at Coolcour on the Cork approach to 
Macroom. 
 
Jons-John Cradock JV Ltd., on behalf of Cork County Council, are constructing the N22 Baile Bhuirne to 
Macroom Road Development Project.  
 
Roadworks have been ongoing on the existing N22 Cork to Macroom Road, in the Coolcour area on the Cork 
approach to Macroom, for a number of weeks. The current phase of works, under temporary traffic 
management, is due to be completed by Tuesday next 7th June 2022. 
 
From the 7th June 2022 to the 24th June 2022 construction works will continue offline with minor traffic 
management required on the existing N22 over this 3-week period. The next phase of the works involving 
temporary traffic management on the existing N22, is currently scheduled to commence on Monday 27th 
June, for a two-week period. During this time general traffic on the N22 will be restricted to one-way flow 
controlled by flagmen or traffic signals, on a 24-hour basis, 5 days per week, with construction works planned 
to take place during the full extent of daylight hours. No works are currently planned for these weekends. 
 
The final phase of works at Coolcour will then be completed during the period from late July to the end of 
October, using only daytime Stop/Go operations involving one-way traffic flow. 
 
Significant traffic delays can be anticipated during these online works and road users are advised to use 
alternative routes for these periods for their Kerry to Cork and Cork to Kerry journeys. 
 
Further monthly updates will be issued as the works progress. 
 
We would like to apologise for the inconvenience caused by these critical works and would like to express 
our appreciation to drivers using caution travelling through the works area, whilst abiding by the 50km/hr 
speed limit currently in force. 
 
Queries should be addressed to the project office at 087-4581555 or info@n22bbm.ie 
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